Augusta Independent To Offer Free Breakfast/Lunch 
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Augusta Independent will continue its policy for serving meals to students under the National School Lunch Program for the 2024-2025 school year through the Community Eligibility Provision. Through this four-year program, all students will be served lunch and breakfast at no charge at the following sites:
Augusta Independent School
Parents will still receive a household income form to complete as part of the enrollment packet.  It is requested that all parents still complete this information and return it to school.  “The data off of the lunch form can help our district obtain other funding,” said Tim Litteral, Finance Officer at Augusta Independent.  “Therefore, we still need parents to return that form.”
A-La-Carte items will continue to be sold.  Students will NOT be permitted to charge these items, but parents can still add money to students’ accounts as they have in the past.
For additional information please contact: Brandi Brewer, Director of Counseling, Instruction, and Food Service, at 606-756-2105 or brandi.brewer@augusta.kyschools.us.
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